
This report lists all motions from the previous twelve months which still have updates forthcoming. All Motions which have been resolved or the actions 
from officers have been completed are removed. 

Date  From  Motion Status Director 

21 September 2022 Cllr Carter The Council calls for the building operationally 
known as C03 to be renamed as the Town Hall 
and to be referred to as such in all 
communications. 

A design for new signs for the building is being 
discussed with planning officers as planning 
consent will be required. A programme for 
securing consent and erecting signs will be 
shared with members in due course. 

Mark 
Bradbury  

 

 

 


